## State of West Virginia Board of Examiners of Psychologists

P.O. Box 3955

Charleston, WV 25339-3955



Phone: 304-558-3040 Fax: 304-558-0608

Email: <u>psychbd@wv.gov</u>
Web: <u>www.psychbd.wv.gov</u>

December 17, 2020

## Via Certified Mail

Brandon Dean, MA PSIMED, Inc. PO Box 9569 South Charleston, WV 25309

RE: Ethical Inquiry #2016-1 - Brandon Dean, MA

Dear Mr. Dean:

At its meeting on December 11, 2020, the Board reviewed your letter dated November 13, 2020, in which you documented that you had completed the tasks assigned to you when the Board met with you on October 15, 2019.

The Board voted unanimously that the requirements outlined in the consent decree for this ethical inquiry have been completed, all requirements of the Board have been met, and this ethical inquiry is closed.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Harlow, Ph.D.
Executive Director

cc: Ethics file #2016-1 Mark Weiler, Esq.